

Beavers Community Primary School

Arundel Road Hounslow Middlesex TW4 6HR Telephone 020 8570 9347

Web: www.beaversprimaryschoool.co.uk Email: office@beavers.hounslow.sch.uk

> Mrs L. Palmer-Dunn Headteacher

1st April 2022

Dear Parents & Carers

I am delighted to announce the appointment of Miss Sarah Smith as the new Headteacher of Beavers Community Primary School.

During a rigorous selection process involving staff, pupils, Governors and representatives of the Local Authority, Miss Smith stood out as an exceptional candidate, and was the clear and unanimous choice of all members of the Governing Board selection panel.

Miss Smith is currently Deputy Headteacher at Beavers so knows the school well. She will be returning from maternity leave towards the end of the summer term and will take up post as Headteacher from 1st September 2022. During the Summer Term Mrs Lucinda Palmer-Dunn will continue to be Acting Headteacher of the school.

With Miss Smith's appointment we can be very optimistic about a strong, stable and successful future for the school and I know that she is already looking forward to meeting with parents and students and sharing her vision for the future.

Yours sincerely

Mr Suresh Dhotre Chair of Governors





























